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Dear parents and carers, 
We hope to see you all at the parent teacher meetings on Friday 25th October. You have been 
sent a link to book a time. If you have any problems booking an appointment, please contact 
the office or Homa who will be happy to help. 
Warm wishes,  
Meg, Headteacher  

Deadline for secondary school applications for parents and carers of Y6 children  
Thursday 31st October 2024.  It is very important that you complete an application for 

your child. Please email  the office to ask for help with the online application, if you 
need it. Or come to see our Family Worker, Homa Atib.  The deadline falls in half 

term, so please come to see her before Friday 25th October. 

Dodgeball Competition   
Well done to the Year 4 Dodgeball 
team! They took part in a Camden 
schools’ competition at Talacre Sports 
Centre. The children showed fantastic 
team work and represented the school 
proudly. Thank you to the parents and 
carers who went along to support .   

Dates for your Diary 
1st October 9.00 am EYFS/KS1 Reading in Reception including word aware 
8th October 9.00 am KS2 Online application for secondary schools for Y6  
parents 
15th October 9.00 am EYFS/KS1 Reading in KS1 including Word Aware 
18th October Word Aware Day—children dress up as their favourite word! 
22nd October 9.00 am EYFS/KS1 Early Maths in Reception 
25th October all day INSET—parent teachers meetings 
Half term—Monday 28th October—Friday 1st November 
End of term—Friday 20th December 
INSET—school closed Monday 6th January   
Children return to school Tuesday 7th January 

Free English Class every Thursday and Friday 9.15 am to 11.30 am English for 
Speakers of Other Languages (ESOL) 

For Further information contact Homa on  0207 624 5379 
or come to see her at school. 

Nut and Sesame Free School 
Please do not send you child to school with any nuts or sesame seeds, either in 
packed lunches or in snacks.  Thank you for your help with this. 



Please see Homa, our Family Worker, to book a place on Arts and Crafts for parents 
and carers, every Wednesday from 9am to 11am in EYFS/KS1 training room  for the 
next 4 weeks.  

Mental Health Support Team (MHST) Webinar Series for Parents/Carers of Primary 
School aged Children  

Parent Self Care; Therapeutic conversations with your child and young person ; Sleep  
Screen Time; Sibling relationships; Parent-child interactions; Managing routines 
Supporting Childhood worries 
Each workshop will last up to 60 minutes and have an optional follow-up of 30 
minutes for parents/carers to ask questions or discuss the topic further. Parents and 
carers can opt in for all topics, or whichever most appeals to them.  
To find out more information about each workshop and to sign up for free, please  
follow Eventbrite link:   
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/mhst-parent-and-carer-online-workshop-series-2024
-2025-tickets-1008208567967 

Year 6 Visit to the Phoenix Outdoor 
Centre 

The children tell us that they really  
enjoy outdoor learning. Every year, 
the children in Year 6 visit the Phoenix 
Outdoor Centre to take part in activi-
ties such a kayaking , orienteering and 
problem solving. They always have a 
brilliant time and this year was no  
exception. Well done to everyone who 
made it such a success and thank you 
to parents and carers for your help. 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/mhst-parent-and-carer-online-workshop-series-2024-2025-tickets-1008208567967
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/mhst-parent-and-carer-online-workshop-series-2024-2025-tickets-1008208567967

